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From: Andy Garcia <andy@mwoodworks.com>
To: Lannie Dobson <LDobson@portlandmaine.gov>
CC: Building Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>, Brad Finla...
Date: 5/22/2014 2:59 PM
Subject: RE: 84 Marginal Way - Approved Permit
Attachments: A10-1-FLOOR-PLAN-REVISED.PDF

Hello Lannie:
Attached is a revised drawing (A10.1) for the 84 Marginal Way, 9th floor - InterMed project.  Some of the 
glass walls were changed to be completed with drywall instead of glass.  Please let us know if you require 
additional documentation and/or if you have any questions.
Thank you,
Andy Garcia
andy@mwoodworks.com<mailto:andy@mwoodworks.com>
(207) 775-2683 Ext. 35
From: Lannie Dobson [mailto:LDobson@portlandmaine.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, May 21, 2014 4:16 PM
To: Andy Garcia; Brad Finlay
Cc: Building Inspections
Subject: 84 Marginal Way - Approved Permit

Please see attached approved permit.

One set of printed approved construction documents shall be kept at the site of work and shall be open to 
inspection by building officials. (Section 107.3.1 of the Maine Uniform Building and Energy Code 
(MUBEC).

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city 
employees about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few 
exceptions. As a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public 
and/or the media if requested.   


